
Athletic Board Minutes 
September 4, 2019 
 
Mr. Haun reported on the Girls’ Intermediate Basketball Sign-ups.  Evaluation will be held on 
Sunday the 8th for 3rd graders at 6:30.  The 4th and 5th grade teams will remain the same. 
Only two new players in the 4th and 5th graders have signed up and they have been added to 
teams to even up the numbers (according to Mr. Cheek in an e-mail on 9/5). 
 
Mr. Haun showed an example of the new uniforms for Boys’ and Girls’ Intermediate basketball. 
Samples were shipped to the school for sizes.  60 uniforms will be ordered.  Boys and Girls will 
share the uniforms since the seasons do not run at the same time. 
 
Brad Greenwell has accepted the post of running the Boys’ red teams and that will take place 
over the next three years starting with the 6th grade team this season.  There was discussion 
about evaluations for boys middle school basketball try-outs.  A date of September 22 was set. 
Mr. Haun is to check with Mr. Cheek and also so get sign-ups completed. 
 
Still in search of a volleyball coach.  Board members were asked to spread the word that the 
search for a new coach is on.  Mr. Haun was asked to check with St. James in E-town to see if 
they were having a team this year: if not, then he was to invite St. James girls to tryout for St. 
Joe’s team.  (Mr. Haun contacted the AD at St. James on 9/5 and was informed that they are 
having a team). 
 
Mr. Haun discussed the possibility of having the bleachers and baskets inspected.  He had two 
quotes so far.  The board agreed that this should be done. 
 
Mr. Haun reported that there is a middle school boys’ basketball coaches meeting at Bardstown 
Middle School on 9/18/19 at 6:00 for the upcoming season. 
 
Mr. Haun asked board members to continue to push area businesses to advertise on the gym 
TV for $200 a year. 
 
Mr. Haun asked that during all practices and games to keep people off the stage due to the new 
Minds in Motion equipment that the school now has. 
 
A report on archery revealed that the set-up in the cafeteria in not working.  After the meeting 
Mrs. Downs, Mr. Stein and Mr. Haun went to the cafeteria to look at other options.  On 9/5 Mr. 
Haun met with Don and discussed possible drilling into the walls.  Don said it was possible so 
Mr. Haun will be looking at ways to hang the archery curtain in a way that more students can 
practice in a safer manner. 


